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Steve Kopko

From: Sviglin, Helena <Helena.Sviglin@fda.hhs.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 9:27 AM
To: Steve Kopko; Dana Booth
Cc: Wagschal, Yaffa; Wilson, Stephen; Sun, Liping; Dlugash, Rachel; Kam, Maria Matilde
Subject: QRS feedback to CDISC
Attachments: 2021-02-17 CDISC QRS 10-Meter Walk_Run Review Request_2021-03-09 FDA Review 

Response.docx

Hi Steve and Dana, here is some feedback from FDA on the 10-meter Wal Run QRS request.  
 
Hopefully this closes out this particular QRS. Please send any additional responses or inquiries to myself and Yaffa. 
 
Thanks so much, 
 
-Helena 
 


